
From: bernard george   
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 7:12 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0056 - 1 Repton Road, Brislington, Bristol BS4 3LS 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Regarding the planning application for 1 Repton Road, Bristol BS4 3LS: 
 
As a local resident I am against this planning application. This is a prime retail site on Sandy Park 
Road and goes against the ethos of Sandy Park Road which is a local high street for residents. Over 
the last few years, the quality of retail establishments on Sandy Park Road has improved and many 
residents, myself included, look forward to further businesses moving into the area. This application, 
if allowed to proceed, would have a detrimental effect on the long term viability of Sandy Park Road 
and result in a lost opportunity for a business to move into this site. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr. B. George 
 
 
 




